
Just wanted to send you two pictures of another spill of saltwater and oil, 5: 30 pm  July 29 by Antler at 
Murex inactive disposal well site. 

Apparently old 400 barrel saltwater tank collapsed and spilled contents plus additional 400 barrel 
adjoining tank was spilled as well. Initial estimates by crews on site were 300 to 400 barrels oil and 200 
to 400 barrels saltwater . We will wait and   see what reported amounts are.

The spill ran about 600 feet across field and road ditch and through culvert. Spill ran off both sides of 
location (very inadequate dike). 

Worn out equipment with no standards or maintenance is destroying too much productive Agriculture 
land .

(When this problem hits Bakken country in the future, we could lose hundreds of precious acres every 
day) . 

Contrary to NDIC claims, spills in Bottineau County are not being thoroughly cleaned up.

See July 28 article in Ag week, article enclosed.

Daryl P

P.S. I was asked by landowner to witness and take pictures




